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Back to School Night 
Welcome back Parkview families! Back to School Night 

is here! We are excited to have our students back on 

campus and looking forward to seeing you all.   

Class Presentations from Teachers: 

TK: 5:00 PM 

1st-3rd: 5:45 PM  

4th-5th: 6:15 PM 
 

 

 

  

 

 

PTO Meeting Dates 
Come and join the Parkview community for our 

upcoming PTO meetings. These meetings are a great 

way to get to know other parents and learn about any 

exciting upcoming events and fundraisers. Meetings 

are held every other month in our STEM Lab. We 

love our amazing Parkview families and hope to see 

you there! 

 

September 7, 2021: 6:00PM -7:00 PM 

November 2, 2021: 6:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

January 4, 2021: 6:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

March 1, 2021: 6:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

May 3, 2021: 6:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

 

 

 

Message from the Principal 

~Hello Parktastic Families~  

We had a great first week back at school! It was wonderful to 

see our students back on campus enjoying a full day of school. 

The student energy and excitement was contagious and 

inspiring. We started with a solid introduction of our PBIS 

procedures and routines and our students jumped right back 

into to doing things the Parkview Way. We are looking forward 

to a year full learning and exploring new adventures.  

Thanks for all your support and I look forward to seeing you at 

Back to School Night. 

 

 

 
Please be sure to drop off and pick up your 

student in the outer lane of the roundabout 

(closest to the curb) so that students do not 

have to cross traffic. Please do no stop in the 

center lane of the roundabout. It is important 

that we keep this lane open for moving 

traffic. 
School Site Council 

We are looking for parents to join our Parkview School Site Council. 

This body of both parents, school employees and teachers supports 

decision making and input from a variety of stakeholders to ensure 

we are providing the best possible school experience for all of our 

students. We will meet 4-5 times throughout the year to review 

school goals, safety plans, the updated version of LCAP (our 

learning Continuity and Attendance Plan) and more. 

 

This year we have 4 parent seats that need to be filled. 

 

Please use the form below to nominate yourself, or another parent. 

 

https://forms.gle/VirqwQdBWfqAYq7u7 

 

 

 

Girls on the Run 
Girls on the Run is looking for volunteer coaches. Girls on the Run 

creates a positive, structured space for girls to learn about 

themselves, explore new ideas, cultivate empathy, strengthen 

connections, and develop life skills that will help them as they move 

through pre-adolescence and beyond. Volunteers are needed for 

Girls on the Run for 3rd – 5th grade students. Practices will be led by 

volunteer coaches. Head coaches must be female and at least 21 

years old. Assistant coaches can be male or female and at least 18 

years old. Lessons are fun and engaging. The program will conclude 

with all participants walking or running a celebratory 5k event. If 

you would like to volunteer, or would like more information you can 

call our main office at 530-891-3114. You can also email Tamara 

Willard at twillard@chicousd.org or Jeff Davis at 

jtdavis@chicousd.org  

 

http://parkview.chicousd.org/
https://forms.gle/VirqwQdBWfqAYq7u7
mailto:twillard@chicousd.org
mailto:jtdavis@chicousd.org

